
SCC Meeting 
9/10/14 

 
In attendance:  Brad Davies, Ryan Higgins, Michelle Cochran, Christine 
Craddock, Lynnette Kelly, Kristen Cottrell, Lisa Radmall, Margo Newns 
 
Ryan welcomed everyone to the new year of community council.  It was 
decided to review the plan from last year and decide what would be 
implemented this year.  The report is due Oct. 20th.   
 
Our goals were to hire a home reading coordinator, provide Double Dose, 
provide STAR tutoring, provide aides in larger class sizes, provide a stipend 
for specialty teachers to attend collaboration, a stipend for 1st grade to do 
DRA testing before school, and provide teachers with Scholastic News.  
Each item needs to have a measurement tool to show improvement in the 
school. 
 
We will hold four meetings during the year:  September, November, January 
and March.  In April we will hold a meeting to discuss the plan for the 
following year.  We need to implement our current plan.  Some ideas for next 
year were discussed; possible teacher grants for science, mounting of 
projectors. 
 
There is a need to have two more parents join school community council.  
Ryan will make up a note to send home with students to see if some parents 
can be found. 
 
Lisa led the discussion about the emergency evacuation drill that will be held 
on Friday, May 8th.  We need to make sure there is clear communication with 
parents.  Teachers will remain with their classes and staff will be gate 
keepers.  Lisa will prepare and organize for our next meeting. 
 
Christine made a motion to close the meeting and Michelle seconded it. 


